



TREVELYAN COLLEGE JCR MINUTES

JCR Executive Committee Meeting 2022

29th November 6:15pm in E Meeting Room

CONTENTS

Contents	p.1
Present	p.1
Individual reports	p.2
Any Other Business	p.2
Action Points	p.3

PRESENT

Dorian Held	President
Mudit Tulsianey	Vice President
George Little	Treasurer
Roshni Vachhani	Publicity Officer
Thomas Hewitt	Chair
William Brown	SU Representative
Yusuf Alsari	Communities Representative
George Scholey	Bar Sabb
Natalie Wan	Assistant Social Chair (in JL absence)
Apologies:	
Emma Rohe	Welfare Officer
Jim Lin	Social Chair
Grace Moore	Services Officer
Sara Westerhuis	Buttery Chair
Clementina Vong	International Rep

INDIVIDUAL REPORTS

DH: Honestly not a lot. Been working on formals with Grace and events with Jim. I have been in contact with Rosie, environment officer, and getting things up to date. Starting contact with Beatrice about Summer Ball. Updated environmental sustainability document has been shared.

MT: Trying to draft a presentation for Kunle with regards to Alumni Communication, and then show it to Dorian before Kunle

GL: TCUP is closed so there is a meeting on Thursday to discuss, there were a lot of applications! Meeting with Kunle on Monday to present finances for this year, so creating a snazzy presentation for that. Other than that, general finances stuff. Reflecting on LOTH and looking at Charity stuff.

RV: The usual publicity stuff, minutes up for last jcr meeting.

TH: Tier 1 elections are currently happening, please go vote I want a big turn out

WB: I advertised, very belatedly, the university challenge application process. I had a couple of people saying they were interested, so some trevelyanites should be there! Voting for the referendum starts today, and we want a big turn out!

YA: College is thinking of organising a volunteering opportunity about reducing food waste, and they are super enthusiastic with it! I have a meeting with other volunteering reps are doing in other colleges, and can change things accordingly. Hoping to meet with Dorian sometime this week or next week about ideas.

LIVE ON THE HILL TABLES

DH: As you guys know, LOTH was incredibly successful, which was a great evening! Maybe a bit too much, once the dust settled, 3 tables have been broken 😞

There was a discussion about how to go about solving this

WINTERBALL

NW: Happening on Friday, will need exec to move tables around in canteen after dinner. There will be events around college. We will be giving out awards. Which exec would be handing it out?

DH: How is this going to be advertised

NW: Jim is going to post about awards

YA: A good time would be before karaoke

YA: Is the lower JCR in use

GL: Yeah, photobooth will be there.

DH: This is a discussion with Jim

Edinburgh

NW: Regarding Edinburgh trip, initially 75 people. As of today, 4 people have stepped out and didn't pay. 2 have found replacements. At the moment, JCR have to pay, 2 have be paid.

DH: Surely, if they registered interest, they have to be up to them to find a seat

NW: Yeah, gonna have to find people

AOB

Please please fill in the google sheet for exec keys, tea and coffee, exec dinner

ACTION POINTS

Everyone: Fill in google sheet for exec keys

Everyone: Fill in google sheet for tea

Everyone: Fill in google sheet for coffee

Everyone: Fill in google sheet for dinner